Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

1) In the last 5 years, has the council had any arrangements or contracts with ‘property guardian’ companies? 
Yes.

 

2) If yes, please provide: i) The name of the company ii) The years in which each contract were active iii) The amount spent by the council on each contract iv) The amount earned by the council on each contract 
3)  If yes, please provide the number of property guardians living in council-owned buildings, per year, for the last five years. 
When you respond to this please could you break the answer down by the number of council-owned buildings and the number of guardians in each building as well as the total number? 
The service was provided by a company called Ad – Hoc at no cost to the council.

In response to questions 2 and 3, please find the relevant information attached.

4) Please also provide details of any privately-owned buildings in the area under your jurisdiction which are occupied by property guardians.

The Council does not hold this information.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 
